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ROMANIA – 

VOIVODENI  

Burial chapel 
 

 

Dear Friends 

and Supporters, 
 

The newly constructed 

burial chapel in Voivodeni 

was inaugurated just in 

time for All Saints’ Day, 

which is celebrated in 

Romania on November 1. It 

feels especially gratifying 

that – as we noted in the 

January 2023 Newsletter – 

the chapel is shared by all 

Christians denominations – 

Reformed, Roman 

Catholic, and Orthodox.  

 
Support from EU has financed most of the construction; to SB Foundation’s earlier donation of SEK 66,000, 
we have also added SEK 15,000 for the installation of electricity. The burial chapel has been eagerly 
awaited as there have been problems with storage space of the dead before funerals, etc.  
 

See how lovely the chapel turned out! 
 

Warm greetings from SB-Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger      
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